
MORNING DROP OFF
The first parent volunteer training

has been scheduled for September 16,
2019 at 5:30PM and will be held in the

cafeteria at SVES. This training is
mandatory for any parent or family
members that intend to volunteer in

any capacity this year. The only
volunteers exempt from this training
are those that are on record as having

attended a training hosted by Mrs.
Donahue within the past year. If you
are unsure about whether or not you

need to attend, please reach out to
Mrs. Donahue or Mrs. Rogers through

district email. 

DATES TO REMEMBER
April 5th-PTF meeting in Library 
April 6th-Literacy Night
April 7th-PK Registration
April 11th-Spring Pictures
April 12th & 13th-Kindergarten
Registration
April 14th-No school 
April 17-21-April Vacation

Spring is Here!
Students at SVES go outside for
recess and often for PE as well.
Now that spring weather is here,

we ask that students come to
school prepared to play outside in
the unpredictable weather. This

includes a warm jacket still, boots,
sometimes hats and mittens and a

change of pants in your child's
backpack! It is often very wet

outside and when students have
wet pants, they often want to

change them.  Many students have
clothing that is similar and having it

labeled is helpful in locating
misplaced items.
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Thank you so much for your
continued efforts to keep our

students safe. A quick reminder
that our morning drop off time is

7:40AM-8:00AM. There is not
adequate supervision for students

prior to this time. We ask that
parents please pull up as far as

you can when dropping your
child off, even if nobody is

behind you. This allows parents
who arrive after you a spot to pull
up. If you are walking a PK student
up in the morning, please park in a

parking spot. Parking in the drop off
lane prevents other cars from

pulling forward. 
Thank you for helping to keep all of
our students safe and our morning

drop off running smoothly and
efficiently.




Paw Pride
 Awards

This morning we had our
March assembly and
recognized several

students with Paw Pride
Awards for kind, safe,

responsible and
respectful behavior. The
school is also having a

school wide celebration
today to recognize all of
our students for earning

so many Paw Pride
stickers. The sticker backs

are displayed on a
bulletin board for all our

students to see!



Paw Pride
Awards!


